
 

 

  

 

  
 

Preliminary tunnel concept from 2017 Environmental Study Report 

Glen Road Pedestrian Tunnel 
Public Art Drop-In Event 
Wednesday, July 24, 2019 
Drop-in anytime from 4:00p.m. to 8:00p.m. 
Church of St. Peter and St. Simon 
525 Bloor St East 

We invite you to a Drop-In event to view and comment on the five short-listed 
public art proposals for the Glen Road Pedestrian Tunnel. 

You can also view the display materials and provide feedback online between 
July 24 and August 12, 2019 at: toronto.ca/glen-rd-ped-bridge 

For public art information, please contact: 
Catherine Dean, Public Art Officer 
Tel: 416-395-0249 
Email: catherine.dean@toronto.ca 

For general project information please visit toronto.ca/glen-rd-ped-bridge or contact: 
Jason Diceman, Sr. Public Consultation Coordinator 
Tel: 416-338-2830 
Email: jason.diceman@toronto.ca 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  
With the exception of personal information, comments will become part of the public record. Issued July 11, 2019 
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